
ARCHITECTURE OF THE BARRICADE

The recent global upheaval and related cultural politics have 
led to the unexpected loss of a substantial portion of our 
Institute's funding. Unfortunately, this loss of financial 
support makes it impossible for us to afford the costs of 
running the gallery. It has necessitated the temporary 
suspension of the Barricades exhibition for July and August. 

However, as the installation has been so popular and 
consistently praised in the media, we hope to raise sufficient 
material aid to reopen in September, October, and November. 
We will report on the success of our fundraising efforts on 
our website: www.arsenale.com

If you would like to support the groundbreaking work of the 
Arsenale Institute, the only independent research facility of 
its kind in Italy, please consider donating to this effort. It's 
thanks to people like you that the Institute can carry on its 
crucial work.

IBAN        IT02 B030 6909 6061 0000 0181 379
The subject line should state the following purpose:

„Donation to support the activities of the Arsenale Institute, Venice“ 
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